
Dear Colleagues: 

Attached are a set of documents that explain TST’s response to the COVID-19 situation as well as some 

guidelines for moving forward.  All of these documents will also be available on the Faculty Assembly 

site on Quercus.  

I would ask that each of you tell me how you plan to deliver the remaining components of your 

course(s).  I just need to know the mode of delivery, and if it is not going to be synchronous online, then 

tell me how the mode of delivery is in keeping with the learning outcomes.  I would be grateful if I could 

receive your plans by the end of Monday, 16 March.  

Also, if you have sat exam as part of your assessment, please find an alternative assessment instrument.  

Quercus can provide a means to hold an exam virtually, but a take home exam might be the easiest 

option.   

Again, please don’t hesitate to fire off any questions or concerns.  
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